
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING LAW 
MINNEHAHA CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT 

BOARD OF MANAGERS 
JOINT MEETING WITH HOPKINS CITY COUNCIL

To Whom It May Concern: 

BE IT KNOWN THAT, Minnehaha Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will 
be holding a joint meeting with the members of the Hopkins City Council on June 17, 2021 to 
discuss construction at 325 Blake Road, Hopkins. 

Meeting will be called to order at 5:30 pm. Meeting to be held at the Hopkins City Hall and will 
be available virtually via Zoom. Please refer to the City of Hopkins website for further details.

Dated this  10th day of June, 2021 
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